
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Proposed Ordinance 2024-01 Special Vehicle 

Use 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2024 

 
Background 
The City Council discussed golf cart regulations during their workshop on February 20. 
From the discussion, the Council had consensus to amend current regulations to allow 
golf carts to drive on Buschmann Road between CSAH 11 and Castlewood Court. Golf 
carts are currently prohibited from driving on any part of Buschmann Road.  
 
Proposed Ordinance 2024-01 amends Chapter 70 of the City Code to allow the use of 
golf carts on Buschmann Road between CSAH 11 and Castlewood Court.   
 
Council Action 
Consideration of Proposed Ordinance 2024-01 should proceed as follows: 
 

1. Public hearing 
2. Council deliberation 
3. Action on proposed ordinance 

 
Staff recommends approval of Proposed Ordinance 2024-01.   
 

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/media/9761

